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Letter from our President 
                      

“Help one another, there’s no time like the present and no present like the time.”                  
                                                                                                                                          James Durst 
                        

Keeping with tradition, your new Auxiliary Board had their official “In and Out” 
Meeting on Monday, July 8th.  One of the important accomplishments was 
revision of the yearly calendar. Please note the 2019-2020 Calendar that is part 
of this Newsletter. Your new Board is full of good ideas and lots of enthusiasm. 
We are moving forward with making MCHA the best ever. 

 

Thank you to all our members who participated in and attended the Le Grand Picnic on July 21st 
at MCH. The hospital fundraiser raised $193,000 this year! WOW! So many of the wishes on the 
hospital wish list can be attended to thanks to the fabulous community support. Thank you, Kim 
McGuire and Susie Stuart for your leadership. And speaking of picnics. Keep an eye on the date 
for our very own La Petite Picnic. We will meet as an Auxiliary in the Rose Garden on August 
21st. This lovely summer evening of food and friendship is for Auxiliary members, guests and 
significant others. Details to follow. 
 

One of our loveliest of days is coming on August 3rd. Please come and be a part of our Rose 
Ceremony at 2 pm in the Rose Garden. Bring along some cookies (if you signed up) and plan to 
spend a special afternoon. Call Christi Schneider if you have any questions. 
 

Also, thank you to Randy and Christi Schneider for the July “Wine and Appetizer” party. Sitting 
in the Schneider’s beautiful, shady garden on a summer evening was the best. Our August 
gathering will be on August 17th from 5-7 p.m. at the Venturini home. Look for details to come. 
 

Again, we are off to a great start. Have a lovely and volunteering month of August! 
 

Jeannie Venturini, Auxiliary President 

Gift Shop 
 

Our colorful tunic style blouses go on sale August 7 at 25% off.  We still have a very nice selection 
of wind chimes available as well as a fun variety of items which make great hostess gifts, secret 
pal surprises, stocking stuffers, gift exchange or? And be sure to check out the new seasonings 
as they can be a great gift to yourself. 
 

Lynnda Kelly, Gift Shop Manager 

 
August Calendar 

 

3rd:  Rose Memorial @ 2:00   17th:  Wine & Appetizer @ 5:00 at the Venturini home    21st: La Petite Picnic @ 5:00 



 



 


